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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

October 31, 2017

New Construction Summary: We’re excited to announce the construction of a second building at our 
corporate address is almost done! Led by general contractors Hemphill and Associates, Inc., the 3,600-square-
foot building will serve as an extension to A3’s main office, and house our product supply with additional 
space for  staging areas, a large conference room and additional offices. Scheduled move in is November 2017.

PLEASE EXCUSE OUR MESS.
We’re currently growing 
to better support you!


